
Opportunities for Fellowship and Service      

Sunday May14th—Sunday May 21st 
 

 
Nursery                                                                       Laurel Comstock 
Jr. Church (K-3rd grade)                                                 Debbie Beatty 

Club 320 Preteen Ministry                     Bill Beck 

11:15 Adults please join us for refreshments in the Fellowship Hall  

11:15 Small Group Ministries for Everyone-NO Wired Word today 

 

Monday        8-9 a.m. Exercise Group – F.H. 

  Secretary in Office 7-12 

  6:30pm Trustee’s Meeting-Lounge 

   

Tuesday   Pastor in office 8-2 

Secretary in Office 7-12 
 

Wednesday 7:45 Prayer Time-Lounge 

Pastor in office 8-2 

8-9 a.m. Exercise Group – F.H. 

9:30-12:30-Hillside Meeting-F.H. 

10:30 Bible Study Group- Lounge 
   

Thursday Pastor in office 8-2 

Secretary in Office 7-12 

7:00 Choir Practice-Lounge 
 

Friday  Pastor in office 8-2 

9:00-12:00 Rummage Rooms Open 

Living Waters Canoe trip leaves 

6-8pm-Family Movie Night-“Storks” 
 

Saturday          9:00-12:00 Rummage Rooms Open 

    

          

Next Sun.        10:00 a.m. Worship 

              11:15 Small Group Ministries for Everyone 

  12:15 ABWM Meeting-Light Lunch, kids welcome 

  Living Waters Canoer’s arrive home  
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The Good Life – Part 9 
 

Gentleness 
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“STRIVING TO BE THE HANDS AND FEET OF JESUS” 

10:00 A.M.                May 14, 2017 

 
(Supervised care by an adult for infants and young  

preschoolers is available in the Church Nursery) 

 

Celebration and Concern Slips are in Pew Pockets for your 

convenience. Please write it out clearly and an usher will collect 

it during the Prelude. 

Preparation for Worship- “Remind them to be subject to rulers and 

authorities, to obey, to be ready for every good work, 2 to speak evil 

of no one, to be peaceable, gentle, showing all humility to all men.” 

Titus 3:1-2 (NKJV) 

 Welcome 

   Life of the Church 

One Great Hour of Sharing video- Empowerment 

* Greet Your Neighbors   

Take time to greet someone new to you, or that you havenôt spoken to 
recently. Then please return to your seat when you hear the chimes and be 

in a time of prayerful silence during the Prelude. 
 

   Prelude                                                                     

   Songs of Praise                              See Insert or Overhead Screen    

   Sharing of Celebrations and Concerns 

   Prayer Chorus                   # 169- “I Need Thee Every Hour” v. 1  

   The Congregational Prayer                                        

   The Lord’s Prayer    (unison)   (debts) 

   Dedication of Geneva Appleby and Elizabeth M. Beck 

   Sunday School Chorus 

   The Children’s Story                                                      Bill Beck                           

(Preschoolers may go to the Nursery. Grades K-3 may go to Jr. 

Church. Grades 4,5,6,7 may go to the Media Room for Club 320.) 

  

 * Hymn #33 “All Creatures of Our God and King     ” v. 1, 4, and 5 

 Anthem 

Scripture Reading                                           1 Thessalonians 2:4-8 

The Sermon                                 The Good Life, Part 9-Gentleness    

*Hymn of Commitment                            #450    “Gentle Shepherd” 

Worship Through Giving                                 Prayer of Dedication 

   The Offertory      

  * The Doxology #623  

                   “Praise God from Whom All Blessings Flow” 

* Benediction 

* Choral Response #415 “Make Me a Servant”  

* Postlude   

* Those who are able are invited to stand. 

 Organist- Nettie White Pianist- Maggie Watson 

 

 

INVITATION:  Worship ends in dedication to God.  If your dedication 
involves a decision to accept Jesus Christ as your Savior, or be baptized, or 
to join our church, we invite you to share your decision with Pastor Dennis 
or Pastor Alexandra. 

 
During the announcements those sitting beside or near the 
center aisle are asked to sign and pass along the red 
òMinistry of Friendshipó pads. When the pad reaches the 
end of your row, please pass it back to the center and learn 
the names of those sitting with you.  

 
Thank you to our Greeter, Joan Kotwitz, and to Bill Beck for 
giving the Childrenôs Story this week 
 



 
 

As the Deer 

As the deer panteth for the water,         

So my soul longeth after You  

You alone are my heart's desire,      

And I long to worship You  

        

You alone are my strength, my shield  

To You alone will my spirit yield 

You alone are my heart's desire,  

And I long to worship You 
 

You're my friend and You are my brother,     

Even though You are a king  

I love You more than any other,  

so much more than anything  

   
 V1, C, V2, C 
 
CCLI Song #1431© 1984 Maranatha Praise, Inc.Martin Nystrom CCLI License #1751709 

 

Shout to the Lord 
My Jesus, my Savior, Lord, there is none like you 

All of my days, I want to praise 

The wonders of Your mighty love 
 

My comfort, my shelter, Tower of refuge and strength 

Let every breath, all that I am 

Never cease to worship You 
 

Shout to the Lord, all the earth, let us sing 

Power and majesty, praise to the King 

Mountains bow down and the seas will roar 

At the sound of Your name 

I sing for joy at the works of Your hands 

Forever I'll love You, forever I'll stand 

Nothing compares to the promise I have in You 

 
  2X through, repeat last line 3X at end 

 
CCLI Song No. 1406918 © 1993 Hillsong Publishing Darlene Zschech For use solely with the 

SongSelect Terms of Use. All rights Reserved. www.ccli.com CCLI License No. 1751709 

 

 

 

 Health Related Issues: Linda Winchell 

Lutkowski  (LaVerna Stroh’s sister-in-

law),Vickee Rogacki (Katie Morehouse’s 

mother), JoAnne Hoagland, Jean (Karen 

Strahan’s mother) Palmer Strong         

Emotional /Spiritual Support: The loved ones and caregivers of  the 

ill, recovering, and suffering Recovering: Kenny Hand (friend of 

The Hillman’s)  Other Concerns: The Living Waters Canoe Trip 
 

Remember in Care Facilities 

Batavia VA- Dennis Chamberlain 

Cuba Hospital- Deb Blakeslee 

Eden Heights- Helen Swift  

Livingston Cty. Center for Nursing & Rehab. - Katie Hamilton 

Manor Hills (Wellsville)- Elva Gross, Albert Butler 

Pines (Olean)- John Hoagland, Connie Battistoni 

Wellsville Manor- Joann Lee, Flora Prentice 

St. Luke’s (Oswego)- Beverly Abbott 

 

Special Interest Missionaries 

David and Joyce Reed, IberoAmerica and Caribbean   

Dan and Sarah Chetti, Lebanon  
 

All those serving in the military, police and firemen.   
 

All those in and outside of our congregation who may not be listed 

but need the healing power of the Spirit 

 

 

Our Friend of the Week is:  

         JoAnne Hoagland 

c/o Highland Health Care Center 

              Room 204 

        160 Seneca Street 

                               Wellsville, NY 14895 

Our friend, JoAnne, is convalescing at Highland and it is difficult to 

away from the places and people she loves. Please send a card of 

cheer to brighten JoAnne’s day. 

http://www.ccli.com/


One Great Hour of Sharing (ñOGHSò) is one of four annual 

offerings received by American Baptist churches.  OGHS 

makes the love of Christ real for individuals and communities 

around the world who suffer the effects of disaster, conflict, poverty or severe 

economic hardship, and for those who find themselves refugees or displaced within 

their home country. We have reached $188 of our $1000 goal. 

 

The ABWM (American Baptist Women’s Ministries) 
will meet on May 21st. We’ll be discussing some 
upcoming plans, fellowshipping, and having a 
“Book Swap”! We have discovered that many of our 

women enjoy the same authors and are always looking for another 
book so “bring a book-take a book”! Light lunch provided. Kids are 
welcome. All women in the church family are invited to attend. 
 

MAY PARTY AT CMH SKILLED NURSING FACILITY 
 MAY 24TH   2-3 PM 

Why not offer an hour of your time to our elders at Cuba Memorial?  
Weôll be gathering on the third floor to chat, have a snack and plant 

some flowers of friendship for their rooms. 
Think about what else you might do during that timeé. Consider joining in on this 

event. The rewards are endless for both the patients AND those attending. 
Questions?  Call Claudia Little at 585-968-3061. 

 

On Sunday May 28th, we will again have a time 
to showcase pictures and/or small objects in 
memorial of loved ones. Please bring items to 
the church no later than the start of service to 

be displayed. If it is more convenient, you may also bring items ahead of 
time for safe keeping. Please see Lois Lounsberry or Maghen Beck. We will 
also be dedicating a bench in memory of Ann Swift after service. 

 
5ƻƴΩǘ ŦƻǊƎŜǘ ǘƻ fill out the survey regarding changing 
the time of service and small groups. It is important to 
us that your voice is heard. There are blank surveys 
and a box to put them in on the court table. All 
feedback is due by May 31st. 

 

Volunteers are needed for Jr. Church for May thru August. You may 

choose a week or several and work alone or with a friend or child 

helper. If interested, please contact Melissa Grover at 585-610-7082. 

 

Our beloved church treasurer, LaVerna Stohr will be 
retiring at the end of 2017, which means we need to fill 
that position.  We so appreciate all she has done for us in 

the many years she has served, and want to thank her for her service.   
 
We hope to have our new treasurer in place by September of 2017, 
allowing that person to work with LaVerna until they take over in January 
of 2018. 
 
Our church constitution states that the person should be “a member in 
good standing of Cuba First Baptist”.  If we are not able to fill the position 
using that guideline, we may need to make an amendment to the 
constitution and go outside of the church. 
 
The qualifications needed are:  good computer skills, knowledge of 
Internet banking, excel and word, bank reconciliation, accounting skills and 
of course the awareness of the importance of security regarding all 
financial statements. It appears that the job requires 30 hours per month, 
plus attendance at the Board of Trustees meetings. 
 
Anyone meeting these qualifications is invited to contact Kirby Pierce or 
Pastor Dennis by May 14th.  More information is available upon request.  

 

Our oldest living member, Helen Swift, turns 100 years old on May 

18th! To celebrate this momentous occasion, let’s give her a card 

shower. There is a table in the Court with cards and envelopes. 

When you’re done filling them with birthday wishes, just put in the 

basket and we’ll mail the cards to her. 

 

Helen Swift 

c/o Eden Heights 

Room 313 

            161 South 25th St. 

            Olean, NY  14760 

 

 


